
 

 

5th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As part of our Community Inclusion topic, Bowland have been closely involved with 
ways that we can support vulnerable young people that are homeless. On Thursday 
6th December we have been invited to visit Safespace in Nelson. We will meet the 
staff that help young people, ask questions and view the rooms and facilities to help 
the homeless.  
 
On Thursday 13th December the group will be visiting the local shopping area with 
money that the group have raised through their enterprise scheme. They will choose 
off a prepared list of items that they wish to donate to these young people at 
Christmas time.  
 
Finally, on Thursday 20th December we will re-visit Safespace for the students to 
hand over their donations in gift boxes to some of the young vulnerable people that 
are willing to meet our students. They will sit and have a coffee and a chat with them. 
These visits will all be happening within college hours and no extra arrangements 
need to be considered. The students will leave at 9.30 and aim to be back in college 
for 11.00am. 
 
Please complete the form below agreeing for your child to be involved with this 
worthy project. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

J Chambers 
 
Mrs Johanna Chambers 
Form Tutor 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Safespace Visit - JCH 
 
 
Name of Student: __________________________   Form: _______________ 
 
I give/do not give permission for my child to be involved with the community project. 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Name of parent/ carer: _______________________   Date: _____________ 


